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Librarian Lays Down The Law

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gzbDdgWiaS0
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How do I 
come across?

What do I 
decide?

How do I 
behave?

How do I 
sound?

How do I 
want to 
present 
myself?



How do I want to present myself 
to my customers? Draw an 

image of the librarian you think 
would be ideal combining the 

elements from the last question 
on your handout. 





First impressions count.

Judgments about such things as 
likeability, trustworthiness, and 
competence are made after 100-Ms 
of exposure. Increased exposure 
leads to confidence in initial 
judgment. (Willis & Todorov, 2006)



60% of all meanings are 
communicated non-verbally 
(Radford, 1998).



“Eye contact was the most 
frequently mentioned behavior 
that signaled to the user that 
the librarian was 
approachable.” (Radford, 1998).



A librarian’s first impression of a 
patron can affect our ability to 
help them. For example, the 
more mental categories we 
have for the types of customers 
we serve, the better the chance 
we can connect with them in a 
helpful ways (Evans, Kleine, 
Landry & Crosby, 2000). 
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